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July 16, 2017                             Feast of Christ the Redeemer�

OFFICE HOURS�

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 9:00AM to 3:00PM.  �

Office closed on Thursdays.  Saturdays and Evenings: By Appointment.�



�

�

Monday, July 17 (Poniedziałek)  

CTK �   7:00AM God’s Blessing for Julia Lach r/o �

� � grandmother�

  SH �   8:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 11:00AM †Deceased Members of the Mazewski �

� � Family r/o family�

�

Tuesday, July 18 (Wtorek) - Camillus de Lellis 

CTK �   7:00AM †Marilyn Trilone r/o Charlotte Snow�

  SH �   8:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English�

�

Wednesday, July 19 (Środa)  

CTK �   7:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 11:00AM †John, Anna, Edward & Henry Krysinski �

� � r/o estate�

  SH � 11:30AM Exposition and Rosary�

  SH �   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish�

�

Thursday, July 20 (Czwartek) - Apolinaris 

CTK �   7:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH �   8:00AM †Ryszard Brozyna r/o Salvatore Laporta�

  SH � 11:00AM †Dolly & Andrew Vinchur r/o the �

� � Mazewski Family�

�

Friday, July 21 (Piątek) - Lawrence Brindisi 

CTK �   7:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 11:00AM †Angela Nicholason r/o Mom, Dad & �

� � family�

  SH � 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotions�

  SH �   7:00PM God’s Blessing for Anna Inglot r/o family�

�

Saturday, July 22 (Sobota) - Mary Magdalene 

  SH �   8:00AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 11:00AM †Antonio Rodrigues r/o family�

  SH �   5:00PM †Edwin Zygiel r/o Zygiel & Baginski �

� Families�

�

16

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 23 (Niedziela)  

  SH �   7:00AM †Genowefa Juzwa r/o husband & children�

CTK �   8:30AM †Frank Moskal r/o wife�

  SH � 10:00AM †Mary Mupo r/o Ann & Gary�

  SH � 11:30AM †Living & Deceased Members of the �

� � Blessed Virgin Mary Society�
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� "But some seed fell on rich soil, and produced fruit, a hun-

dred or sixty or thirtyfold." In the parable of the sower that Jesus 

tells in today's Gospel, the ideal is to be "the seed sown on rich 

soil" that yields an abundant harvest. As Jesus explains, this 

means we should strive to be "the one who hears the word and 

understands it."�

� So how do we place ourselves in this category? How do we 

assure that we will hear God's voice (i.e., the word) and actually 

understand what he's saying to us? The answer comes in the para-

ble itself. Jesus explains what we need to avoid in order to make 

sure our seed bears fruit. First, we must beware of "the evil one" 

who comes and steals away the seed of God's word. Faithfully 

praying the Lord's Prayer, with its request to "deliver us from 

evil," is a good starting point here. Placing ourselves under God's 

protection every day is like taking up a shield against the forces 

that would seek to derail us.�

� Secondly, we must be committed enough to God's word that 

"tribulation or persecution" do not uproot us or make our faith 

wither and die. Here, too, sincerely praying the petition in the 

Lord's Prayer��"Thy will be done"��can prepare us to accept 

whatever comes our way without waffling or wavering.�

� Finally, we must be careful that "worldly anxiety and the lure 

of riches" do not "choke" us. Again, we turn to the Lord's Prayer 

and find an antidote built in: "Give us this day our daily bread." 

We pray not for a new car or a winning lottery ticket, but for our 

basic needs.�

� So let us embrace the prayer Jesus gave us, indeed the words 

he himself gave us to say, as we seek to truly hear and understand 

God's word.�

We are reminded today that the seed that falls on good ground 

will yield a fruitful harvest. What kind of soil do we have? 

God's word needs to take root in our lives so that we can remain 

faithful not only when life is easy but when it gets challenging 

and difficult. Anxiety, worldly cares and concerns, personal 

challenges, experiences of loss and death, and even fear and 

disappointment can prevent us from trusting God's promise. We 

can even find ourselves doubting God's fidelity and lose touch 

with his presence. Our soil can easily become rocky, hard, and 

unyielding. Open your eyes and ears today and let all that is 

around you lead you to God's presence. Then, do all in your 

power to cultivate and nurture a life that is eager to receive him 

and fertile for growing the seeds of God's kingdom.�
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��� for the Summer Festival will 

be on sale after all Masses.  For $20 you get $25 

worth of food tickets.  There are also Advance Ride 

Wristbands on sale for $12 each.  �

�

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 
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ROZPOCZYNAMY WSTĘPNĄ WYPRZEDAŻ 

biletów na Summer Festival. Po każdej Mszy świętej 

w Niedziele można zakupić taniej bilety żywnościo-

we: w cenie $20 kupisz bilet warty $25. Ponadto 

sprzedajemy opaski wstępu na rękę w cenie $12.�
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Zbliża się nasz coroczny festyn parafialny. Prosi-

my, aby chętni do pomocy zgłaszali się do biura 

parafialnego.  Dziękujemy za zaangażowanie!�
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www.ctrmanville.com�

If you own a business or know someone who does, 

please consider purchasing an ad to help defray the 

cost of the booths and trailers at the Summer Festi-

val to be placed under the big tent.  These ads will 

range from $35 for an 11 x 14 ad to $150 for a 28 x 

44 ad.�
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� Let’s make this a banner year for our annual 

Parish Cash Raffle.  Last year, 1

st

 prize was 

$5,457.60, 2

nd

 was $2,364.96 and 3

rd

 was 

1,273.44.  We would very much like to in-

crease those figures.  If you have made your 

returns, thank you very much.  If you have not, 

please do so as soon as possible.  Also, please 

consider taking some extra raffle books to your 

place of employment (if allowed) to sell to 

your co�workers.  Extra books can be obtained 

at the parish office.�

 

Cadette Girl Scouts 

Join our summer session on July 27th to get a head 

start on your Marian Medal award. 

Field trip to Blue Army Shrine, Washington, NJ.  

Thursday July 27, 9 AM to 4 PM 

Cost $10, snack and beverages provided; bring bag 

lunch, hat, sun tan lotion 

Contact: DOMgirlscouts@gmail.com 
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Thank you for your continued support of Caritas.  We are in dire need for supplies.   If there is 

anything you can do to support the pantry, it would be a appreciated.  The Caritas Team collects 

food every week in the bins at the church.  Food:  Vegetables All Kinds, Soup, Rice, Peanut 

Butter and Jelly, Boxed or Bagged Potatoes, Macaroni and Cheese, Pasta and Sauce, Cereal.  

Health and Beauty Aids: Toilet Paper�Large Demand, Paper Towels�Large Demand.  The Caritas Team also col-

lect monetary donations and on line through our church website.�
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The next First Saturday Devotions to Our Lady of 

Fatima will take place on August 4

th

 after the 

11:00AM Mass at Sacred Heart Church.�

�

The next Altar Rosary Society Mass will be held Au-

gust 20

th

 at 10:00AM.�

�

5:00PM�

SH�

7:00AM�

PL�SH�

8:30AM�

CtK�

10:00AM�

SH�

11:30AM�

PL�SH�

Lectors�

J. Sharbaugh� E. Niedbala�

E. Poplawska�

M. Mihalko� B. Stefany� M. Smutek�

M. Wlodarska�

Eucharistic�

Ministers �

L. Genovese�

A. Scarpantonio�

A. Zolandz�

A. Niecikowski�

B. Nowak�

W. Okurowski�

J. Tardy�

G. Pepe�

J. Jaime�

L. Jaime�

M. Cebula�

H. Brandt�

M. Wojtach�

Minister Schedule for July 22 & 23�

Meets once a month on the 2

nd

 Monday 

at 7pm.  Call Mary Carol Niezgoda at 

908 575�2797 for location and details. 

New members always welcome.  We will 

teach anyone interested how to crochet 

and/or knit. If you would like to be a 

member but prefer to work at home we would be happy to pick up 

your item(s); just contact Mary Carol.  Donations of yarn are 

always appreciated especially “baby” yarn, i.e., yarn approved 

for baby items. If you prefer to donate cash we will purchase 

yarn for you.  All item(s) we make are donated to various local 

charitable organizations, i.e., Pregnancy Aid Center…�

MEGA RAFFLE ORDER FORM�

                                                          Drawing will take place on November 18, 2017 At Christ The King School�

                                                                     Tickets can also be ordered  On�Line at www.ctrmanville.com�

First Name:� ��

Last Name:� ��

Address:� ��

City/State/Zip:� ��

Phone #:� ��

Email Address:� ��

# of Tickets @ $50.00 ea� ��

Make check payable/send to or deposit 

your order form/payment in the weekly 

collection basket.�

Christ The Redeemer Parish�

98 South 2

nd

 Ave.�

Manville, NJ 08835�

The Christ The Redeemer Mega Raffle officially started at the parish 

picnic on June 11

th

.  Tickets can be ordered via the on�line WE SHARE 

program, purchased at the back of the church after most masses or by 

filling out one of the order forms located at the back of both Sacred 

Heart and Christ The King.  If all 1000 tickets are sold, the 100 cash 

prizes will be awarded as follows:  1

st

 prize $5,000; 2

nd

 prize $2,500; 3

rd

 

prize $1,250 and then 97 prizes at $167.53 each.  Please reach out to your family, friends, and co�

workers and help us reach our goal of selling ALL 1000 tickets.  If you would like to help sell 

tickets, contact the parish office at 908�725�0072.�



�

�

We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: Jeff 

Andrew, Toni Antonelli, Evelyn Appen-

zeller, Baby Isabel Therese Bailey, John 

Bartley, Frank & Jean Batula, Billy Bird, Jean 

Blazejewski, Paul Bobe, Shawn Brickley, Denise 

Buanano, Lorraine Burkoski, Bill Caswell, Margaret 

Cebula, Chester Cejnowski, Luke Chartowich, Palo 

Cizmar, Pat Cobo, Allison Collins, Kaiden Crothwer, 

Dorothy Dinsmore, Mary Evancho, Frank Fiduk, 

Marian Gano, Helen Gazo, Dorothy Gluch, John Gu-

bernot, Dolores Hart, Maryann Hughes, Marge Iar-

kowski, Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Edward 

Knitowski, Dennis Koslowski, Theresa Kraska, John 

Krasnansky, Wiktoria Lach, Rita Lagasse, Ken Lake, 

Janice Lalley, Rosemarie Lazar, Antoinette Leotti, 

Cheyenne Licardi, Joe Matisak, Quaid Mobus, Alex-

ander Monto, Ed Nawracaj, Mai Nguyen, Hunter 

Norz, Dolores Novicky, Donna Parlier, Robert Petsko, 

Skip Picciano, Steven Pirello, Joseph G. & Mark 

Pschar, Carolyn Puia, Dorothy Rembelles, Mary Ro-

galski, Marie Rogusky, Robert Roman, Jerry Russell, 

Jr., Irene Shelcusky, Pat Sherwood, Eric Slaight, Vic-

toria Soika, Tina Soltis, Albert Stanski, Rose Tabbit, 

Virginia Tamburini, Joe Tomko, Michelle Tranter, 

David Urban, Pauline Vantaggi, Irena Walczak, Na-

talie Walkoviak, Cindy Weigel, Peggy White, Ray-

mond Wisniewski, Barbara Wrigil, Michael Zamorsky, 

Maria Zurawiecki, and Regina Zydalis.�

God of all consolation give life and health to our sis-

ters and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy 

Name.  Amen.�

 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

Corporal Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

Corporal Jacob R. Caswell USMC 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Gunnery Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

PFC Joshua Rivard 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

Senior Airman Lindsay Zaccardi 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 

�

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them 

in our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good news 

with us when one of the above soldiers returns home!�

Readings for the Week of July 16, 2017�

�

Sunday: Is 55:10�11/Ps 65:10�14/Rom 8:18�23/�

� Mt 13:1�23 or 13:1�9�

Monday: Ex 1:8�14, 22/Ps 124:1b�8/�

� Mt 10:34��11:1�

Tuesday: Ex 2:1�15a/Ps 69:3, 14, 30�31, 33�34/�

� Mt 11:20�24�

Wednesday: Ex 3:1�6, 9�12/Ps 103:1b�4, 6�7/�

� Mt 11:25�27�

Thursday: Ex 3:13�20/Ps 105:1, 5, 8�9, 24�27/�

� Mt 11:28�30�

Friday: Ex 11:10��12:14/Ps 116:12�13, 15, �

� 16bc�18/Mt 12:1�8�

Saturday: Sg 3:1�4b or 2 Cor 5:14�17/Ps 63:2�6,�

� 8�9/Jn 20:1�2, 11�18�

Next Sunday: Wis 12:13, 16�19/Ps 86:5�6, 9�10,�

� 15�16/Rom 8:26�27/Mt 13:24�43 or 13:24�30�

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule�

�

Sunday: � The Drurys�

Monday: � Becky Dinsmore�

Tuesday:  � Maximilian Czajka�

Wednesday: � Kelly Baccarini�

Thursday: � Josephine Pschar�

Friday: � Roger & Diana Sieberg�

Saturday:� K.K. �

Silver & Golden Wedding �

Anniversary Celebration �

�

�

You are cordially invited to celebrate your 25th or 50th 

Wedding Anniversary with the Church of Metuchen. Re-

new your marriage vows with Bishop James F. Checchio at 

a special Evening Prayer Service in the Cathedral of St. 

Francis of Assisi, Metuchen. �

�

Sunday, September 17, 2017 at 4:00 PM �

�

Application forms may be secured by contacting the parish 

office or by logging on to the diocesan website: http://

diometuchen.org/marriage�enrichment/. Kindly note that 

this form can be typed on and printed out but cannot be for-

warded. If you wish to keep the information it must be 

SAVED AS a word document in your computer. �

�

�

Forms must be signed by your priest, pastoral minister or 

deacon and returned to the Family Life Office by the parish 

office. Application forms will be accepted by the Family 

Life Office until the deadline for registration Friday, Sep-

tember 1st. �

�

�

A confirmation letter with further details will be sent once 

your application has been processed. �

For further information, please call the Family Life Office 

at 732�562�1990 x 1705 or 4573 / mfonse-

ca@diometuchen.org �
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OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO CHRIST THE REDEEMER PARISH 

My Good Deed was when I:�

helped dad clean the car.�       Brunon�

helped my brother up.�       Colleen�

cleaned my room.�          Jacob�

helped my mom shop.�       Maggie�

watched my baby cousin, Clara.�          David�

made dad’s bed.�        Robert�

shared with my brother, Brady.�          Olivia�

helped my grandma make breakfast.�            Alex�

helped my grandfather throw out the weeds.�          Adam�

Report of Sunday Offerings �

in Support of our Parish�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

weekend of July 9, 2017 �

�

Offertory/Diocesan Assessment� $      8,566.00�

Mail�Ins� $      2,488.00�

We Share On�line Giving� $         554.00�

Children’s donations� $           35.00�

Total� � $    11,643.00�

�

Budget vs. Collection:�

� Surplus/(Deficit)� $    (4,357.00)�

�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $    11,681.00�

�

�

Thank you for your generosity and support.  May God bless 

you.                                                                                 Fr. Stan�

�

�

“The seed sown among thorns is the one who hears 

the word but then the cares of the world and the lure 

of riches choke the word and it bears no fruit.” �

MATTHEW 13:22�

Does the lure of riches and material goods choke God 

out of your life? Are you so caught up in worldly ac-

tivities that you have no time for God? Stewardship is 

a lifestyle to be lived every day. It effects all the deci-

sions we make. What we receive at Mass every Sun-

day should be shared with others all the other days of 

the week.�

Please visit our parish website: 

www.ctrmanville.com�

up�to�date information, schedules, church bulletins, pictures 

from parish events and much more…�

�

Be sure to check out our video reflections �

on the Sunday Readings each week. This week Melissa 

Bellamy will be presenting the reflections and next week 

John Salegna will be the presenter.�

Have parish news delivered to your email.  Sign up for 

our newsletter on the website.  �

You Can Save Your  

Marriage!  

Retrouvaille – A lifeline for troubled 

marriages  

 

Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring – your rela-

tionship grown cold, distant – thinking about a separation 

or divorce? Are you already separated/divorced but (both of 

you) wish to try again – then the Retrouvaille program may 

help you.  

 

RETROUVAILLE (Rediscovery) sponsored by the Family Life 

Office/Diocese of Metuchen consists of a weekend experi-

ence for couples (no group discussions) with six follow-up 

sessions.  

The next program is scheduled for the weekend of Septem-

ber 15-17, 2017. All inquiries are confidential. For more de-

tails please call the Family Life Office 732-243-4573, Rich & 

Annette Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tom & Pat McTague 

732-583-4468 (evenings).  

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

LEKCJE KATECHEZY 
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Jeśli nie zarejestrowałeś swojego dziecka 

na na lekcje religii na nowy rok szkolny 

2017-18 to prosimy o niezwłoczne skon-

taktowanie się z biurem parafialnym.  Je-

steśmy w trakcje zamawiania podręczni-

ków do nauki religii i chcemy mieć pew-

ność, że mamy dokładną liczbę dzieci 

uczęszczających na lekcje religii w naszej 

parafii.�


